
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF MARCH 20, 2023 
 
 
THEME:  We finished our unit based on the story The Napping House. 
We also began working on our spring theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter T this week. We 
worked on counting with one to one correspondence and counting and 
matching numbers to a set. We also worked on fine motor skills, such 
as stringing beads and lacing. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made trains for the letter T. We made 
bunnies and we will have fun in sensory motor group with Mrs. Z. We 
will also complete the letter T page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  When we return from spring break, we will 
begin working on our unit based on the story Over in the Meadow by 
Ezra Jack Keats. We will review our letters and continue working on our 
spring theme.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Spring break begins Monday, March 27. 
Classes will resume on Wednesday, April 5. I hope everyone has a safe 
and relaxing spring break! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Monday, March 27-Tuesday, April 4 – Spring Break 

 Wednesday, April 5 – Classes resume 

 Monday, April 10 – No School 

 Friday, April 28 – No EC/PreK due to Preschool Screenings 

 Thursday, May 4 – Field Trip to Brookfield Zoo – All students will 

attend from 9:00AM-1:00PM – more info to follow soon 

 Friday, May 26 – EC/PreK Celebration – Last Day of EC – more info to 

follow soon.  

 

 
 


